
Good afternoon,

Please find attached letter regarding the Manly Business Chamber’s support of DA2019/0351.

Any questions please feel free to contact me.

Kind regards, Chantelle

(My working days are Tuesday & Thursday)
Gold Members of the Chamber:
Athas Group Belle Commercial Community Bank Freshwater Gelatissimo Gwynvill Pty Ltd Halix Henroth Investments Hotel Steyne Hugos 
Manly ICMS Mair Mansfield & Co Manly Fast Ferry Manly Wharf Management Mitronics Mounties Group | Manly Bowling Club Manly Pacific
Peer Wealth Quest Manly 

Sent: 17/01/2022 6:16:23 PM
Subject: ATT: Adam Croft, re DA2019/0351
Attachments: Jan 17 70 The Corso letter of support.pdf; 

CHANTELLE HOARE
Executive Officer

T: 0411 771 401
E: chamber@manly.org.au
A: PO Box 104 Manly NSW 1655
W: manly.org.au



 

A: PO Box 104 | Manly NSW 1655 

W: www.manly.org.au 

T: 0411 771 401 

 

Uniting, building and promoting the Manly business community 

 

17 January 2022 

 

Adam Croft 

Northern Beaches Council  

PO Box 82 

MANLY NSW 1655 

via: council@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au  

 

 

 

Re: PAN-185484 (70 The Corso) 

Dear Mr Croft, 

On behalf of the Manly Business Chamber we wish to support the split of the 195m2 ground floor 

property at 70 The Corso.  This would then allow premises to open on to The Corso and Rialto 

Lane. 

It is our belief by activating both street frontages, this further encourages visitation, benefits the 

safety of these sites and surrounds, and supports the long term vision for Manly’s economy. 

Please feel free to contact the Chamber directly if you require any clarification. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Charlotte Rimmer 

President – 2022 

 


